
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein  

 

From: Lisa Ridgway 

   

Date: June 10, 2021 

 

Re: Resolution – 2019-20 Audit Acceptance 

 

 

 

Please add the following resolution to the June 2021 agenda: 

 

Be it resolved that the Board of Education does hereby accept the annual audit for the 2019-20 

school year, as submitted by the district’s auditor and filed with the New Jersey Department of 

Education.  The audit report is included in the financial section of the Comprehensive Annual 

Financial Report. 


